
 

Andrew Parkin Cup (APC) Drama Competition Updates 
We are excited to share some updates regarding the Andrew Parkin Cup (APC) Drama Competition! 
  

Our teams have successfully completed the masterclasses on acting and script writing. They are now 
diligently working on the first draft of the scripts for their plays. 
  

We are also pleased to confirm that the APC is scheduled for 28 May 2025 (Wednesday) at the Shaw 
Theatre. Please mark your calendars! A registration form will be sent to all English majors in due course. 
  

We look forward to an engaging and inspiring competition! 
 

 

 

 

Postgraduate Publication  
Our PhD student MA Qianyi Iris’s open access journal article ‘A genealogy of fish women and other 
imagined identities: “The mechanics of fluids” in Larissa Lai’s Salt Fish Girl’ is published in Orbis 
Litterarum. https://doi.org/10.1111/oli.12480 
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